
Supporting Documents 

re 

Request to Address Council, Item D-2 

Michael P. Doherty: Recycling- Proposed Amendment to Bylaw No. 12-086 

Thursday, January 26, 2023, 6:00 p.m. 

1. Letter from Michael Doherty to Mayor and Council, December 30, 2022

2. Analysis and Proposed Amendment

3. City of Victoria Solid Waste Bylaw, Bylaw No. 12-086 (consolidated version)

4. Bill Cleverley, "For Greater Victoria, recycling can be a pain in the glass", Times-Colonist, January

3,2019

5. Bio, Michael P. Doherty
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